MRA Report for AM meeting July 26/16

- MRA 2016 membership as of July slightly up from 2015, received quite a few renewals at MB Marathon
- MRA Facebook page people engagement has increased over 300% from 2015.
- Judy sent Donna a copy of the inventory that MRA had received from AM along with the trailer which is being kept in the secured storage with the rest of the MRA equipment and is used occasionally when there are multiple runs per weekend.
- July 1, 2016 fun run on the new certified course in East St Paul was very successful for the first year and is destined to become an annual event.
- Submitted MCSC Grant Application for non-profit organizations. MRA MEC grant application unfortunately was not chosen.
- MRA Family Fun Run was very successful we had 290 registrants it was a beautiful
 evening. The next MRA Family Fun Run is Wednesday, Aug 3/16 @ Crescent Park. Bring
 your family, enjoy the fun and have a well-deserved ice cream after.
- Check out our website
- MRA is in process of organizing a Family Fun run on Sunday Oct 23/16 which will be showcasing the new running route in Assiniboine Park.
- MRA is continue to work on an improved business plan.

Respectfully submitted: Judy McMullen MRA July 22/16